The HDV team had a great day out at the Fairlie show on Easter Monday. The team was kept very busy
throughout the day and sold a record 440 drinks, compared to the 285 the last show we did in 2019.
Our new vat brace (I don’t have a technical vocab!) to hold down the vat covers is working a treat. This
allows the supplies crew to travel with the hot oil rather than having to wait for it to cool and remove
etc, a much safer option that trying to work with hot oil! Thanks to Parr and Co for creating and
making the brace and hardly charging us anything!

If anyone has any ideas about future events that we could get involved in, please let me know as this
was our last Fairlie show day so we are looking for other events to keep up the money train moving.

The unsold eggs that we had gifted to us from a stall at the show were delivered to the food-bank in
town thanks Lynette.

A reminder to have a think about a fun fact or worst job to share - I still haven't made it around
everyone in the club yet and we still have a few weeks left of my year ;-)

We are still requiring RYDA volunteers for Wednesday 14th April - not just to work in the kitchen as I
said in my previous email (rookie RYDA error on my part) but also to help organise the students with
the teachers - Gilly has all the info so just give her a shout.

Thanks to those who are collecting for St John’s on Friday, have a good day!

Thought of the week: from CJ Lewis "Isn't it funny how day by day nothing changes, but when you
look back everything is different"

Have a good weekend!

Jess



